FOL/15/126

25 March 2015

Mr Tony Shepherd

Email: tshepherd@anthonyyork.com

Dear Mr Shepherd

Thank you for your question submitted to Public Question Time at the Ordinary Meeting of
Council held on 24 March 2015. Please find below the written response to your question.

Question 1

What number of apartments is council using as a basis for traffic planning in the Hampton
Activity Centre and if the number is only 339, what is the basis for that when there appear to be
close to 300 in the VicTrack and Trackside sites leaving just 39 for the Scout Hall, Main Car
park and the sites facing Hampton Street and Willis Street?

Response to your question:

The Hampton Neighbourhood Association has put this question in writing to Council on 17
March 2015. The answer to both that letter and this question is that as part of the assessment
of options for the future alignment of Koolkuna Lane, Council is sourcing further traffic advice
based on the maximum development yield of the Hampton Willis Street Precinct, having regard
to the Planning Scheme's preferred building heights for the precinct.

Once again, thank you for your question.

Yours faithfully,

Cr Felicity Frederico
Mayor




